
 

Dear MAG members, 
 I would like to thank all the members that responded to our request to provide photos and 
links to personal web sites for the MAG web site.  We would really appreciate that more 
members respond.  We are asking that you contact the board with any issues you may have 
that would prevent you from participating. 
 
 Our goal is to provide prospective organizations with a way to view the high quality and va-
riety of work that the MAG has to offer.  We are trying to have these organizations display 
and ultimately sell your works. 
 
 Please contact JoAnna Been  for more information on getting on our web site. 
 Thank you. 
 Beatrice Williams 
President MAG 
 
 

MAG Website:  www.madisonartguild.com 
MAG web site updates, suggestions, and questions should be sent 

to web@madisonartguild.com 
Submitting your pictures in jpeg format is helpful but not required. One of 
the pictures will be used on the membership pages. That picture should be  
one that looks ok at a small size. For examples of personal pages click on the 
small picture to the left of a member's name on any of the membership 
pages, the artists by name page, for example. 
Please feel free to send pictures or questions to 
web@madisonartguild.com. 
 JoAnna Been and Tom Rice  

MAG Web sites 
www.madisonartguild.com 
www.madison.com/communities/mag   
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Madison Art Guild Meeting Minutes 
October 6, 2008, 6:30 pm 
  
Attending: Susan Baez, Kathy Winters, Beatrice Williams, Norma Hove, Merikay Payne 
  
Meeting minutes will be sent to attending Board members for corrections. Corrected minutes will be e-mailed to Beatrice Wil-
liams to be sent to all MAG members either through e-mail accounts or paper copies sent with the monthly newsletter. 
  
  
Art fair listing: After final contact nonpaying members will be removed from the list. The current list of names is scheduled 
through to 2012. Norma Hove proposed that no further name drawing occur until July 2009.   Kathy Winters seconded the 
motion and it was passed. 
  
June Salon: Kathryn Lederhause would like to step down as chair. It was  also noted that Louise Joyce would like to step 
down as newsletter chair. Beatrice Williams will ask for volunteers and bring signup  sheets to the 10/8/08 new member fall 
dinner at Biaggi's. 
  
Rental of display units: Equipment display panels for $15/day or $30/two days are available to MAG members. A list of avail-
able equipment, storage unit address, and rental contact information for Beatrice Williams will be in the October newsletter. 
There is also 5'x 5'section of MAG's storage space unit available for rent of  $22.50/month. 
  
January show: Judy Peterson is in charge of the exhibition at the UW  Hospital. 
  
Hilldale show Oct 25 and Oct 26: Loretta Dooley is chair. Full booths  cost $175 and 5% of sales go to MAG. 
  
Change Bylaw wording on member jurying:Article 1 Section 1. Application for membership 
2. "The application and art works shall be reviewed by one or two jurors with a member of the Board. The Board member 
would be used only  in case of a tie." should be changed to "The application and art works shall be reviewed by an outside pro-
fessional artist and the decision will be final." 
3. "When the applicant is accepted by the juror(s),"...should be changed to "When the applicant is accepted by the juror," 
Article VII Section 1. Amount of dues 
1. "Members shall pay annual dues of $20.00." should be changed to  Members shall pay annual dues of $25.00." 
  
Merikay Payne, secretary 
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MAG  January Show Case 

The January Show Case in an opportunity to exhibit one item of your artwork at the UW Sky Gallery .  This is 
not mandatory for MAG members but encouraged as a chance to feature and sell your work. 

The drop-off will be Saturday, January 3, 2009 from 8-10 am 

Pick-up will be Saturday January 31, 2009 from 8-10am. 

I need 3 volunteers for drop-off and 2 for pick-up.   

 

For those members in both MAG and WAAC: WAAC will be displaying during the month of February.  We ill 
overlap the MAG pick-up and the WAAC drop-off.  Sarah Grimmes, Art Curator at the UW Sky Gallery  has 
asked those in both organizations bring a different item for the February show in order that  each show will 
have a different look. 
Thanks, Judy Peterson, Chairperson 608 332-2111 



 

  Saturday Sequoya Portrait Sessions 
Sequoya Public Library 
513 South Midvale Boulevard—Madison, Wisconsin 
9:00—Noon—3rd. Saturday—year ‘round. 
This is for artists on all levels to come and sketch with a live model at a reasonable     

 price, provided for you by the Madison Art Guild.  We encourage you to take 
 advantage of this great opportunity. 
The schedule for 1 year  are as follows  August 16, Sept. 20, October 18,  November  

 15,  December 20, January 17, 2009  February 21, March 21, April 18, May 16, 
 and June  20, 2009  Please go to the NEW LIBRARY  at the same LOCATION 

How to sign up and pre-pay- 
1...Pre-pay for each 4 month segment, example July, August, Sept and Oct. $40.00 
2… Pre-pay for the entire 12 months—$100.00 (savings of $20.00). 
3… Walk-ins pay $15.00  ( bringing a guest or potential participant.) 
Note:  these seats are reserved and when you are unable to attend, please notify one of us.     

 Sorry, no refunds and a segment is 4 consecutive weeks.  We look forward to seeing 
 you at our next session.  Non-members are welcome providing room is available.  This 
 is a very relaxed atmosphere with a friendly group.  There is a bakery next door with 
 beverages  available.  You may use pencil, pen, charcoal pencil or watercolor, no oils 
 or pastels. 

If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact  one of these 3 hostesses 
Char—493-2561,  Metje—244-3659,  or Sandy—276-8102 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Madison Art Guild Treasurer position available 

The treasurer is responsible for keeping a ledger of all transactions of 

MAG, paying all bills, maintaining up-to-date documents to continue the Guild's 

501(c)3 status with state and federal governments, and serving on the Board.   An 

additional duty is making a weekly trip to the Struck St. post office to pick up 

mail from our post office box.   The treasurer works closely with the president in 

coordinating much of the financial work and is also responsible for collecting 

membership dues. If you are interested in this position please contact Beatrice 

Williams, MAG President  

     

Portraits etc. 
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Art Fair 2009 
  
All 6 members in the 2009 Art Fair on the Square should have their Zapp ready  images to Kathy Winters no later 
than Jan 1, 2009 (The 2010 members should also have their images ready in case they get bumped up). 
Please go to www.zapplication.org and go to the tab IMAGE PREPARATION for your instructions. When 
your(one)image is ready you can email to Kathy Winters at pwinters@tds.net. Kathy will be setting up the gallery 
and application for 2009. 
  
Any questions please call Kathy Winters at 608-839-5469. You can also check out the Artfair on the Square web 
site at mmoca.org/events/artfair. Remember the application is only via Zapplication this year only - NO SLIDES. 
  
  
PLEASE BE AWARE OF WHERE YOUR NAME FALLS AND BE PREPARED. If I do not receive your image by 
Jan 1 2009 you will be dropped from the list and others will be bumped up. 
  
 

 

 
OFFICIAL SCHEDULE FOR ART FAIR ON THE SQUARE  

 
Please note where vour name falls.  
The vear vou will be on the square mav have changed.  
2009 - July 11th and 12th  
1. John .Jacoby  
2. Chuck Tupa  
3. Norma Koshalek  
4. Dawn Wachtendonk  
5. Don Spencer  
6. Logu Ramasamy  
 
2010 - date TBA  
7.  Debra Krebs  
8   Trudi Theisen 
9.  Kathy Winters  
10. Sean Mitchen  
11. Ruth E. Stohl  
12. George Newman  
 
2011- date TBA  
13. Louise Joyce  
14. Steven Ralser 
15. Susan Klabak  
16. Thomas Kuchenbecker  
17. Lucille A Shirek  
18. Joyce Wilson  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Kathy Winters  
608-839-5469     pwinters@tds.net  
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2012 - date TBA  
19. Colleen Wingrove  
20. Vina Yang  
21. Beverly Balakhovsky  
22. Alaine Johnson  
23. Merikay Payne  
24, Angie Lackner  
 
2013 - date TBA  
25. Mary Somers  
26.  
27.  
28.  
29.  
30.  
 



 

Correspondence Secretary 
Jane Busse   221-8128 
If no answer, leave your name, 
phone number and/or the name 
and address of the person you 

would like to receive a 
card.   
Sympathy, get well or 
encouragement. 
 

N e w s l e t t e r  
November  2008 

 

Featured MAG  
Sponsor 

 
 

 
SUPPLIES FOR CREATIVE PEOPLE 

 
 Framing 

Needlework 
Art Supplies 

 
 M-Th 10-7, Fri 10-6, Sat 10-5 

608.274.1442 
5928 Odana Road 

Madison, Wisconsin 53719 
 

 www.lynnsofmadison.com 

General membership meetings for MAG 
 

Madison Art Guild  Meetings are held the first 
Monday of every month unless otherwise 
stated in the newsletter.  These meetings are 
open to ALL members.  New members are en-
couraged to participate and ask questions to 
become comfortable with the workings of this 
organization.. 
 
The next MAG meeting will be:   
Monday November 3 , 2008 6:30p.m.  
Location: Zimbrick Community meet-
ing room located at S. Fish Hatchery 
Rd and the 12-18 Beltline.  Take the 
frontage road to the Buick Service 
building, the meeting room is in the 
front of this building.  Please come to 
greet and support our new president 
Beatrice Williams 

 

Madison Art Guild Newsletter 
Submissions of relevant articles and appropriate  
photos welcomed from MAG members.  
 
The deadline for newsletter submissions is the 
15th of the month preceding the publication. Our 
next newsletter will be in Sept.  Please send your  
material to:  Louise Joyce  
 955 Thunderbird Lane 
 Sun Prairie, WI 53590  
 lcjart@hotmail.com       Tel: (608) 825-3016 
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